
F.C.I. Needed: Mystery At 
The Vibe! 
 Friday, July 31, 2020 

Foster City Parks & Recreation Staff were shocked 

this morning upon arriving to work at The Vibe, 

Teen Center (670 Shell Blvd.) to find that someone 

had broken into the building. According to staff, it 

doesn't appear that anything has been vandalized 

or stolen, with the exception of the mascot for 

Camp Outback.  This “Karla the Kangaroo is a Camp 

Outback favorite with the campers each year and 

they look forward to seeing her every day”, says 

Dusty Landwehr, Camp Coordinator. “We have to 

find that Kangaroo!” 

While this crime may not seem extreme, it still is hitting close to home because all of the suspects are 

employees within the Parks & Recreation Department. Motive remains unclear at this time. The      
Department is asking for help from the Foster City Investigators to solve this mystery. As a member of the 

F.C.I. you are being given access to all of the evidence that we have so far.  Hopefully one of you can crack 

the case! 

Your mission is to use the evidence from the crime scene, along with all other clues you may find during 

your investigation to figure out who the culprit is, what they used to break in, and where they hid Camp 

Outback’s Karla the Kangaroo.  We have two weeks to get to the bottom of this and find the missing     
mascot!  The deadline is Friday, August 14. Once you think you have the answer to all three questions, 

submit your answers to FCinvestigators@fostercity.org.  We are offering a reward to the person who 

solves the case (if more than one person solves it by the deadline, we will have a drawing to select the 

winner!) 

Based on the items left behind at the crime scene, it seems like the suspect is leading us on a mystery 

hunt. It is highly likely that the suspect left clues in the form of puzzles throughout the City, with each 

clue leading to a new location.  The next page shows the evidence  we have in detail.  Be sure to         
document anything you find during your investigation; you never know what you might need to solve a 

clue! Please don’t remove anything from where you find it as it is all evidence in an open investigation. 

Good Luck, Foster City Investigators! 

Submissions: FCInvestigators@fostercity.org 

For questions/comments: recreation@fostercity.org 



Evidence From Crime Scene 

This magnifying glass logo looks like it could be some sort of calling card for this game. It was 

found taped to the wall of The Vibe, not dropped like the other items, so it seems the suspect 

left it intentionally. Keep your eyes peeled for this image! It will probably come in handy when 

searching for clues. 

This piece of evidence seems like a good place to start. It seems like it dropped 

from the suspect’s pocket. Definitely look into this first! It’s the only thing that 

has useful information right now. 

This item was also left at the scene. It was crumpled as though it was in the suspect’s 

pocket, so they probably didn't mean to leave it behind. It is some sort of code that 

probably will be useful in your investigation. Look out for these symbols! 


